
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 1st October – Friday 5th October 
 

We have been: 

· Drawing and writing about our families. 

· Beginning to share our holiday diaries together. 

· Outside we have been using the bikes and scooters, 

big building blocks and playing football! 

· Working hard to remember that we have kind hands, 

that sharing is caring and using our words to solve 

problems.  

 

In Maths we have been: 

· Recognising numerals playing different games, using 

carpet tiles, dice and our touchscreen.   

· Reciting numbers as far as we can. 

In Phonics we have been: 

· Retelling nursery rhymes and writing them together. 

· Counting out the sounds we can hear in different 

words. 

 

Please don’t forget to bring in holiday diaries, ‘all 

about me’ forms and please name all jumpers and 

wellies that are brought in. Thank you. 

 

 


